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28th April 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Re: Drop off/Collection 
 
As you know in the past we have had some unfortunate near misses on the roads in and around the school at drop 
off and collection times. You will have seen members of staff trying to ensure no traffic passes the school on 
Barrack Road but also helping ease the congestion on the corner of Barrack Road and Crowmere Avenue.  
 
However, we are sad to report that even with the current staggered drop off times we are continuing to see 
dangerous situations arising from parents driving too fast, parking on corners, driving on pavements and dropping 
children off in the road. 
 
We would like to again strongly encourage you all to walk to school if you can or park further away from school and 
walk the final distance, not only will this alleviate the dangers we are seeing with cars around school but is so much 
healthier for both yourselves and your children. 
 
As a staff we are unable to keep up with the monitoring of the road which is proving too great a risk so we are 
removing ourselves from this situation. We ask you to uphold our request for no cars to pass the school on Barrack 
Road which has helped greatly so far.  
 
We will be looking into other ways to resolve these issues with the local council. If you have any suggestions we 
would welcome your thoughts. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 
 
  

 
 


